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Conservation districts are free to set policies related to the recruitment of candidates for conservation district elected and appointed positions, provided those polices are not in violation of the Commission’s election and appointment policies and procedures.

Columbia Conservation District staff and supervisors may recruit candidates to serve on the Columbia Conservation District board in either an elected or appointed position. Campaigning is not the same as recruiting candidates. 

Conservation District staff may distribute informational materials related to their upcoming election, during the normal course of their work duties, provided they do not violate election policy and WAC 135-110-150. 

Columbia Conservation District supervisors should seek opportunities to recruit candidates to serve on the Columbia Conservation District board in either an elected or appointed position, provided they do not violate election policy and WAC 135-110-150.


WAC 135-110-150
Conservation district must remain impartial.
No conservation district supervisors, municipal officers or employees may adopt or state an official position about any candidate that promotes, or is prejudicial to, a candidate.


